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DATE: July 24, 2017 

 

FROM: James W. Kennedy, City Solicitor  

 

SUBJECT:  July 10, 2017 City Council Referral Re: Jason Hill’s Application for Restoration 

of Involuntarily Merged Lots Pursuant to RSA 674:39-aa  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mr. Hill has withdrawn the application for the restoration of involuntarily merged lots 

concerning real estate property located at 6 Wilfred Avenue, Concord, N.H. Therefore, this 

matter is closed. 
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